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Mr Troy Green
General Manager
Tweed Shire Council
PO Box 81 6
Murwillumbah NSW 2484

Dear Mr Green

I refer to my previous letter dated the 25 June 201 8 regarding the transfer of state
provisions for rural land sharing communities.

From 6 August 2018, provisions for rural landsharing communities willbe contained
in a new schedule in the State Environmental Planning Policy(Rural Lands) 2008.
The provisions will be transferred to this SEPP from Schedule I of the State
Environmental Planning Policy(Integration and Repeals) 2016. This will maintain the
effect of the provisions after the self-repeal of the Integration and Repeals SEPP on 6
August 201 8.

Your staff may need to update any systems that refer to the existing provisions for
rural landsharing communities in the Integration and Repeals SEPP

If your council decides to develop a local approach to dealing with rural land sharing
communities in the future, it can do so through the planning proposal process.
Further information on the planning proposal requirements will be available from the
Department's Regional office.

Should you have any further questions in relation to this matter, please contact Ben
Luther, Director, Planning Frameworks, at the Department on 9274 6552

Yours sincerely

Deborah Brill 2? '). tK
A/Executive Director, Planning Policy
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